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Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year! We hope that you had a good break. Pupils returned to school on Wednesday. After school clubs will resume on Monday 9th January.

Staff Changes
We welcome Richard Burbage who joins us as an Assistant Head. Richard has previously been working at Haymerle School as Assistant Head. We are sad to say goodbye to Andrea Curling on 13th January. Andrea has been a Speech Therapist here since May 2017 and prior to that did a student placement with us. Andrea is a very popular staff member who has given so much to our young people and colleagues during her time here. She is moving on to work in the NHS, much nearer her home. We thank her for everything she’s done here and wish her well for the future.

Events
This term Business Links day takes place on Wednesday 1st February and World Book day on Thursday 2nd March. Friendship fortnight takes place from Monday 30th January to Friday 10th February. Please check our website regularly for updated information.

Thank you for your support. Please remember that Nicky Rolfe, our advice worker is available for appointments in person, by ‘phone or by zoom. Do contact Nicky, or any of the Senior Leadership Team if you have any questions or if we can help you in any way.

Yours sincerely,


Eileen Ollieuz
Headteacher
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